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FB CONCERN FROM MR. KURT ACOSTA ON THE ONGOING JET SKI ACTIVITY
WITHIN EL NIDO-TAYTAY MANAGED REOURCE PROTECTED AREA
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SCIS Development Communication Division <scis.dcd@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Jun 9, 2023 at 4:17 PM
To: DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>, denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com

Good day!

We would like to forward the concern raised by Mr. Kurth Acosta via DENR Official Facebook Page on the ongoing jet ski
activity within the El Nido-Taytay Managed Resource Protected Area.

Attached are the screenshots of our conversation, for your reference.
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